
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

The City of Mangum/ Mangum Utilities Authority is conducting a public hearing on February 

20, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. The hearing will be held at the Mangum High School Auditorium, 301 N. 

Oklahoma Ave.  Mangum, Oklahoma. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is ………………………………. 

 

TO DISCUSS THE POSSIBLE RENEWAL OF GREER COUNTY EMS INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT 

BETWEEN THE CITY OF MANGUM, MANGUM UTILITIES AUTHORITY AND THE GREER COUNTY 

SPECIAL AMBULANCE SERVICE DISTRICT. THIS RENEWAL WOULD INCLUDE THE CONTINUATION 

OF BILLING A MONTHLY $12.00 FEE TO ALL RESIDENTS WITH WATER/ELECTRICAL METERS IN 

EXCHANGE FOR QUAILITY EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES AND TRANSPORTATION WITHIN 

CORPORAL LIMITS OF THE CITY OF MANGUM WITHIN THE HOUSEHOLD.    

 

The City requests and encourages all interested citizens to attend this meeting and to contribute 

information and ideas toward this program. 

 

PUBLICLY POSTED THIS 30TH DAY OF JANUARY 2024. 

AT: 4:00 p.m. 

 

POSTED AT: City Hall, Newspaper, Website 

 

 

 

________________________ 

Ally Kendall, Interim City Clerk 

 

 

SEAL 
 


